
70 Collier Street (Box 400) 

Barrie, ON L4M 4T5City of Barrie

Minutes - Final

Town and Gown Committee

10:00 AM Huronia Room "A"Tuesday, November 22, 2016

For consideration by the Finance and Corporate Services Committee of the City of 

Barrie on December 14, 2016.

The Town and Gown Committee met at 10:03 a.m. in Huronia Room "A" and the 

following were in attendance:

Councillor  B. Ainsworth

J. Fisher 

J. Hanson - East End Homeowners Association

F. Ottaway 

C. Riepma - East End Homeowners Association

Present: 5 - 

R. Calvano - Georgian College

S. Emslie - Georgian College

B. Muscat - Georgian College

T. Zubyck - Georgian College

Absent: 4 - 

ALSO PRESENT:

Barrie Police Service, Sergeant J. Brooks.

STAFF:

Committee Support Clerk, J. Werth

Manager of Sustainable Development, M. Kalyaniwalla

Supervisor of By-law Services, R. Osborne

Zoning Officer, V. Cyr.
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November 22, 2016Town and Gown Committee Minutes - Final

The Town and Gown Committee met and reports as follows:

GENERAL UPDATES

V. Cyr, Zoning Officer of the Planning and Building Services Department 

provided an overview of zoning enforcement responsibilities.  Ms. Cyr noted 

that Zoning Enforcement staff often work in conjunction with the Barrie Fire 

and Emergency Service and/or the Property Standards Branch during 

investigations.  She noted that Zoning Officers respond to resident 

complaints regarding the following:

· Illegal two-unit housing registrations;

· Boarding, Lodging and Rooming Houses;

· Front yard parking at residential homes; and

· Fence viewing.

V. Cyr, Zoning Officer reviewed the different functions of the Property 

Standards Branch and Zoning Enforcement.  Ms. Cyr clarified that if Barrie 

citizens have a complaint regarding a vehicle parked on a residential lawn 

that they contact Zoning Enforcement; however, complaints regarding a 

dilapidated vehicle in a residential driveway should be directed to the 

Property Standards Branch.

R. Osborne, Supervisor of By-law Services provided a departmental 

overview.  Mr. Osborne noted that training has been completed for the 

contracted staff hired to enforce overnight parking restrictions during the 

winter months.  He provided an update regarding the service fees charged 

year-to-date by the By-law Services Branch.

M. Kalyaniwalla, Manager of Sustainable Development of the Planning and 

Building Services Department described the different zoning classifications 

within the City of Barrie.  

Sergeant J. Brooks of the Barrie Police Service provided updates 

concerning community and student issues in Ward One.

The meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m.

CHAIRMAN
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